No.				



United Independent School District AGENDA ACTION ITEM

ΓΟΡΙC: Donations
SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent
APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:
DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: September 17, 2013
RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s) and this will be attached to minutes.
The following are donations over \$1000
1. Clark Middle School Art Department received a donation of \$2,000.00 from Target.
The following are donations under \$1000
 United South Middle School received a donation of \$150.00 from BO BURGE Customs Broker United South High School Building Trades Class received a donation of \$40.00 from JCS Blends Company. United South High School Principal's Account received a donation of \$354.39 from Target. Col. Santos Benavides Elementary School Campus Activity Club received a donation of \$265.74 from Target. Washington Middle School received a donation of \$200.00 from GWMS Athletic Booster Club. Malakoff Elementary School received the following donations: Chick Fil A coupons and free breakfast item cards estimated at \$150.00, Starbucks Coffee estimated at \$95.00, Salsa's Restaurant gift card worth \$30.00, Two Ulta gift sets estimated at \$40.00, Five gift cards from Sweet Spot with total value of \$25.00, Variety Meat Market gift card worth \$30.00. Salvador Garcia Middle School received a donation of 41 PEN Drives with an approximate value of \$246.00 from Commissioner Mike Montemayor. Salvador Garcia Middle School received assorted school supplies from Ms. Candy Hein (TAMIU) and from Pastor Sam Lopez (Christ Worship Center).
Grand Total: \$3,626.13
RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.
RUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Rudget Impact

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources



August 20, 2013

This letter is to acknowledge that Clark Middle School has been awarded a \$2000 grant from Target for the promotion of a "Travel the World through Art" program. The intent of this program is to have students enrolled in Art classes learn about our World through color, culture, and traditions.

I kindly ask the United Independent School District Board of Trustees to accept this grant in the amount of \$2000 that will benefit our Art Department and our students.

Thank you,

Rene Rodriguez CMS Principal

Rene R. Ligge



Roberto Santos Superintendent

To:

Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From:

Roylin B. Wilson, Principal

Subject:

DONATION

Date:

August 8, 2013

United South Middle School has received the following donation:

\$ 150.00 from BO BURGE Customs Broker.

We respectfully request that this donation be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for the approval by the board. United South Middle School greatly appreciates the donation. The donation will be used for Welcome back USMS Faculty.





Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

To:

Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From:

Adriana P. Ramirez, Principal

Subject:

Donation

Date:

August 29, 2013

The United South High School Building Trade Class has received the following donation:

JCS Blends Company......\$ 40.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School Building Trade Class is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization for the generous donation.





Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

To:

Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From:

Adriana P. Ramirez, Principal

Subject:

Donation

Date:

September 3, 2013

The United South High School Principal's Account has received the following donation:

Target.....\$ 354.39

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School Principal's Account is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization for the generous donation.



Memorandum

To:

Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From:

Dr. Myrtha Villarreal, Principal

Date:

9/5/2013

Re:

Donations

Colonel Santos Benavides School Campus Activity Club has received the following donations during the month of September:

Target "Take Charge of Education" - \$265.74 Donation

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the board.

Colonel Santos Benavides School Campus Activity Club greatly appreciates the above-mentioned organization for their generous and attentive donation.

Attachment



Mrs. Beth Porter Principal

To:

Mr. Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From:

Mrs. Beth Porter

Subject:

Donation

Date:

August 15, 2013

George Washington Middle School has received the following donation:

8/15/2013

GWMS Athletic Booster Club

\$200.00

We respectfully request that you place this item on the next board meeting agenda for approval by the board. George Washington Middle School is very appreciative for the generous donation.





Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

To:

Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From:

Anna R. Martinez, Principal

Subject: Donations

Date:

August 27, 2013

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary received donations from six businesses to give away to our staff during our in-service days. Chick-Fil-A coupons and free breakfast item cards estimated at \$150.00, Starbucks donated \$95.00 worth of coffee, Salsa's Restaurant a \$30.00 gift card, Ulta two gift sets estimated at \$40.00, Sweet Spot five \$5.00 gift cards, and Variety Meet Market a \$30.00 gift card. We request this item be placed on the agenda for approval at the next board meeting.

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary School is very appreciative of the generosity of these donors.

XC: Cindy Rodriguez, Excutive Director for Elementary Education



Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary at San Isidro Anna R. Martinez, Principal

2810 Havana Drive - Laredo, Texas 78045 - Phone (956) 473-4800 Fax (956) 473-4899

It is the policy of United I.S.D. not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, or handicap in its programs, services, or activities as required by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended: Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972; and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended

Es norma de United I.S.D. el no discriminar por motivos de raza, color, origen nacional, sexo o impedimento, en sus programas, servicios o actividades, tal como lo requieren el Título VI de la Ley de Derechos Civiles de 1964, según enmienda; el Título IX de las Enmiendas en la Educación de 1972, y la Sección 504 de la Ley de Rehabilitación de 1973, según la enmienda.



Roberto Santos Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From: Clotilde Gamez, Principal

Date: 08/29/2013

Re: Donations

We would like to acknowledge the generous donations given to Salvador Garcia Middle School. We respectfully request that these items be placed on the agenda for the next board meeting for approval:

Salvador Garcia Middle School would like to thank Commissioner Mike Montemayor for donating 41 PEN Drives for our campus teachers for the 2013-2014 school year. Approx value of \$246.00

Salvador Garcia Middle School would like to thank Commissioner Mike Montemayor for his generosity and support to our campus teachers.

Thank you,



Roberto Santos Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From: Clotilde Gamez, Principal

Date: 08/29/2013

Re: Donations

We would like to acknowledge the generous donations given to Salvador Garcia Middle School. We respectfully request that these items be placed on the agenda for the next board meeting for approval:

Salvador Garcia Middle School would like to thank Mrs. Candy Hein from TAMIU for donating tote bags, booklets, 100 pencil bags and 100 rulers for our students and teachers for the 2013-2014 school year.

Salvador Garcia Middle School would like to thank Mrs. Candy Hein from TAMIU for her generosity and support to our campus.

Thank you,



Roberto Santos Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From: Clotilde Gamez, Principal

Date: 09/06/2013

Re: Donations

We would like to acknowledge the generous donations given to Salvador Garcia Middle School. We respectfully request that these items be placed on the agenda for the next board meeting for approval:

Salvador Garcia Middle School would like to thank Pastor Sam Lopez and the Christ Worship Center Congregation for donating school supplies for our students.

Salvador Garcia Middle School would like to thank Pastor Sam Lopez and the Christ Worship Center Congregation for their generosity and support to the students at SGMS.

Thank you,